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Intermediate – Collaborate to Organise A Group Activity

A. Unfortunately, one of your
classmates is leaving school.
You want to arrange a
surprise farewell party and
get them a gift to remember
you all. Decide what to buy
and how and what to do to
make the celebration special.

Work together to plan and
make it a success.

B. During the summer holidays
you want to arrange a 
barbecue with school friends. 
Your parents say they are 
happy for you to use the 
garden. They will cook the 
food, but you must plan the 
event, get the food yourself, 
and clean up after it. They 
want to know when it is, who 
is coming, and what your 
plans are for food and clean up.

Work together to make sure 
the barbecue is a success.

C. A group of students from
your class wants to organise
a charity run. Decide which
charity you will run for, the
amount of money you want
to collect, and how to get
sponsors for your team.
Then agree on the best way
to prepare and train together.

Work as a group to make the
run a success and collect as
much money as you can.
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Reflection Point

Group activities are more successful when everybody contributes ideas, has a specific job to do and does 
an equal share of the work.


